Laura Stark

From:

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 1:17 PM
To: Laura Stark

Cc Willie Wenzlau

Subject: Re: Director Review for Use of RV

You don't often get email from becky.scanlon@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi Laura,
Thanks for reaching out! | would be grateful to get this in for the June 19th meeting. See below for all the information.

Electricity - The trailer has solar panels and a battery bank. The electricity produced is enough to cover all our electricity
needs.

Water - Until our well is operational we plan to bring water in using 5 gallon water jugs.

Sewage/wastewater Removal - All grey water/black water will be captured and disposed off site at proper facility. All
solid waste will also be disposed of off site at proper facility.

Please let me know if there is anything else!

Thanks,
Becky Scanlon

On Tue, Jun 13, 2023 at 11:33 AM William Wenzlau _ wrote:

| don’t have time to do it today...here it is

Begin forwarded message:

From: Laura Stark <|stark@mono.ca.gov>
Date: June 13, 2023 at 08:28:12 PDT

Subject: Director Review for Use of RV

Hi William and Rebecca,

In reviewing your application for Director Review to temporarily park a trailer for residential use during
the construction of a single-family home, it appears the following information is missing:





